
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting

September 8, 2008

Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Eric Hatcher,
Steven DiVirgilio

The Board discussed the problem of recurring water in the basements of 9-10 Concord
and 14 Lex.

The Board reviewed the proposal  from R.E. Barrows Construction, Worcester, MA.
Barrows has done work in the complex previously. A perimeter drain will be installed to
alleviate the rising water table under 9-10 Concord. Work will begin within the month
and Fred Stevens will coordinate with the homeowners.

A letter will be sent to the owner of 1VG re: refrigerator on the deck.

The Board discussed commercial vehicles parked within the complex.

Minutes approved 5-0.

Next meeting Monday October 20  6 pm 3 Lex.


